
Dear Valued Customer, 

We are excited to announce our Customer Appreciation Reward program designed to thank you 

for your continued loyalty and support. As a token of our gratitude, we are offering you a special 

reward that you can redeem with your next utility bill. 

Reward Details: 

• Reward Amount: $50 Credit on your next bill 

• Eligibility: Residential customers who have been with us for over a year 

• Redemption Date: From January 15, 2024 to February 15, 2024 

To redeem your reward, simply contact our customer service team or visit our website. We thank 

you once again for being a part of our community and look forward to serving you for many 

more years to come! 

Contact Us: 

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out: 

Email: support@utilitycompany.com 

Phone: (123) 456-7890 

Sincerely, 

Your Utility Company Team 


